
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 10/11/2010 11:21:46 AM

RedactedTo:
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: AL 3658-E E1 Dorado Hydro

David,

AL 3658-E states that "EID is currently selling energy at day-ahead pricing under a short term 
contract" but does not specify whether the short term contract is with PG&E or not. Can you 
please clarify?

Regards,
Sean

Scan A. Simon | Energy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission | 3­
3791 ’

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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